
Average Speed Camera Update 24th November 
 

‘Most’ of our residents are now aware that there is ongoing 
work on the A605 from Whittlesey to Peterborough 
(including Stanground) of ‘New’ Average Speed Camera’s 
– the installation is progressing ‘slowly’. 
 
Over the past week new signage has appeared and I 
understand that the installation of all the camera’s will be 
completed by Christmas…… 
 
 

The ‘Old’ camera’s will be removed (at some time) –   
 

     
   
 

      
 
Of course I could have saved the Police or who-ever is 
paying a few ‘quid’ – I have offered this sign found 
abandoned on Peterborough Road back to both the 
Police and Cambs Highways several times…. 
Alas like with ‘dozens’ of other discarded signs – no one 
came to collect. 
 
Can not take it down the Recycling Centre as they say it 
is ‘#Scrap Metal# 
 
So it looks like I have been lumbered with it – I bet if I 
put it on my fence – some jobsworth would ring me up 
to say I was doing something illegal !!!!! – Any takers !! 


